
Usfs, 

 

I appreciate the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project . 

 

While the economic benefits of this project cannot be ignored, it also will transform an area in need 

for environmental repair. It is for all of these reasons that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold 

Project forward as outlined in alternative 2. People will always ask for more time but the tools 

provided by the Forest Service make it possible to participate in this important process before 

October 28. 

 

Idahoans need to see the benefits of the Stibnite Gold Project come to life. The comment period 

should be kept to 60 days, so the process can continue to move forward. It is with this knowledge 

that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to select the modified plan of restoration and operations 

Midas Gold Idaho presented, known as Alternative 2 in the draft Environmental Impact Statement, 

and permit the project. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: T Kulkarni 


